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Vol.  # 2017– 12 
Date:  December 29th, 2017 
Visit us at: 
www.3riversgoodsam.50webs.com 
  
  The December meeting of the Three Rivers 
Good SAMs RV Chapter was held on 
12/9/2017 at Wildwood Pub and Grill in 
Wildwood, Missouri, and hosted by Don and 
Bette Ford. 
 

  The meeting was called to order at 3:00 PM by President Hunter.  He then led us in 
the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
  Memberships represented included: Brinkman, Burhorn, Ford, Gassmann/Weber, 
Hunter, Lynch, Sheehan, Stanton, Stiern, Tschannen and Weeks.  
 
  Honorary members present were Bette Imperial, Sandy Luzynski, Irv and Dorothy 
Charpiot, Leon and Jane Johnson; and a guest, Anne Sheehan, also joined us. 
 
  President Hunter asked if anyone is celebrating a December birthday. We sang 
Happy Birthday to President Hunter and Honorary Member Sandy Luzynski. 
Anniversary congratulations were given to Honorary members Irv and Dorothy 
Charpiot for 61 years of marriage 
   
  The minutes of the November 2017 were read by the Secretary and approved as 
read. 
 
  The Treasurers report was given by Don Ford with a balance of $439.25. 
 
  Linda Hunter, Wagon Master, reviewed the upcoming Chapter events., details are 
below. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE:  
 
  President Hunter spoke to Scott Leven by phone. They discussed having a booth at 
the RV show that is scheduled next February in St. Louis. Volunteers would be 
needed to man the booth. Janet Tschannen noted there were several couples that 
would not be available due to winter traveling.  After discussion, it was decided to not 
consider the RV show but instead use our flyers made to advertise our club and 
distribute them at RV dealers and storage places. President Hunter said he would call 
Scott and inform him of the club's decision. 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS:  
 
  Dogs for a Better Life; There were no updates 
                          
  Coupons; Carol Weber and Don Gassmann will take on the collection and mailings 
of the Coupons.  Sue Sheehan will pass on written instructions and the coupons 
collected thus far. 
 
NEW BUSINESS:   
 
  President Hunter encouraged members to sign up for the tours offered during the 
Samboree for September 2018.  
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OLD BUSINESS:   
 
  Don Ford asked everyone to please make sure he has accurate information regarding our Good Sam ID 
numbers and expiration dates.  He will pass around the information he has to be corrected if inaccurate. 
He asked that the card number and expiration date be emailed to him if you don't have your card today. 
 
FOR THE GOOD OF THE CHAPTER:    
  
  President Hunter spoke to Larry Picraux.  Larry seemed to be in good spirits in spite of having been 
diagnosed with bone cancer. He needs our prayers and cards and words of encouragement. 
 
  Jim and Renate are making preparations to move to an assisted living facility, which will allow “Buddy” to 
join them. 
 
  The meeting was adjourned, following a motion by Carol Weber, seconded by Larry Brinkman, at 3:40 

 
50/50 was won by David Lynch 

 
 
  Following the regular meeting of 12/9/2017, the Chapter Executive Committee met in order to approve 
an Honorary Membership for Larry and Darlene Picraux as a variance to the to the Chapter’s “Procedures 
and Guidelines” dated 1/1/2017.  President Hunter agreed to notify Larry and Darlene of this action.  
 
 
FUTURE MEETINGS: 
 
 
JANUARY 21st – 1:00 pm: 
 
  A luncheon meeting at the Sunny Street Café, 2480 Taylor Rd., Wildwood, MO 63040 (Phone: 636-273-
4070, hosted by Jack and Janette Tschannen (636-391-9215). Please notify Jack or Janette by January 
10th if you are planning to attend. 
 
COST: Ordering from Menu 
 
DIRECTIONS:  
  From the intersection of Clarkson and Manchester Roads, proceed West on Manchester to the 5th traffic 
light, turn left on Taylor Rd. 
  From the intersection of Hwy-100 and Hwy-109, proceed East on Hwy-100 to the 1st traffic light and turn 
right on Taylor Rd. 
   Once on Taylor Rd., turn left on the first street past Main street, then turn left into the Dierberg’s 
Town Center, the restaurant is immediately on the right.  
 
 
FEBRUARY 17th – 1:00 pm 
 
  A luncheon meeting at Crusoe’s Restaurant, 3152 - 54 Osceola (at Compton), St. Louis, MO 63111 (314-351-
0620  http://www.dineocr.com/index.html ) hosted by Jerry Weeks (314-640-4667). Jerry says no notice is 
required, “Ya’ll just come.” 
 
COST: Ordering from Menu ( http://www.dineocr.com/menu.html ) 
 
DIRECTIONS: North on I-55 to exit 240 (4500 S Broadway), keep left at fork in the ramp, then left on 
Broadway then left on Osceola.  The restaurant is on the left at South Compton Ave. 
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MARCH 18th - 1:30 pm: 
 
 A luncheon meeting hosted by Jim and Phyllis Stanton at Mimi's Cafe', 17240 Chesterfield Airport Rd., 
Chesterfield, MO 63005 ( 636-530-4510  www.mimiscafe.com ). Please notify the Stantons at 314-368-
6978, by March 4th if you are planning to attend. 
 
DIRECTIONS: From I-64, exit at “Boone’s Crossing” in Chesterfield Valley (exit #17), proceed to the 
South, cross Chesterfield Airport Road and turn left on THF Blvd. Mimi’s is the 4th building on the left with 
the European style tile roof. (You are unable to access Mimi's directly from Chesterfield Airport Road) 
 
COST: Ordering off the menu 
 
 
 
 
 THE SCHEDULE FOR THE NEXT 12 MONTHS IS SHOWN BELOW:  
 
 Schedule adjustments due to a variety of trades made following the 
December Meeting.  These changes do not affect the established order for 2019. 
 
 Month Host Location   
 April Hunter TBD 
 May Brinkman TBD 
 June Sheehan TBD 
 July Burhorn TBD 
 August Weber  TBD   
 September Ford TBD 
 October Tschannen TBD 
 November Francis TBD 
 December Lynch TBD 
   ========== 2019 ========== 
 January Weeks TBD 
 February Stanton TBD 
 March Brinkman TBD 
 
 Please notify Linda Hunter at: 636-337-7925 or at mailto:bdhunter40@hotmail.com         
 when you have selected your location so we can avoid duplication of venues. 
 Also, please keep her advised of any trades or substitutions. 
 
 

 
 

 
	
	
	
	
	
 
 


